RANGER REPORT
March
Hello everyone!

Spring is here and we are close to full on catfish and bass bites kicking off! The trout will be winding down as the water warms up. There are still a few trout in the lake but they will be staying in the cooler deeper waters as long as possible.  Camping and overnight weekend fishing is right around the corner and we look forward to another great summer of fishing and relaxing at the lake! We look forward to seeing everyone pics of catfish creels and kids catching bluegills. The bait shop has been stocking up with baits for the cats. Drop in and see what’s on sale!

Creel Count: Trout-66, Catfish-81, Crappie-15, Bass-9, Bluegill-9, Total-180
All Bass Safely returned to the lake

